
A Letter to the SEC officer for GTV Media Group, 

 

I am a GTV investment victim, and I am very grateful to the SEC for freezing our 

remittance in a timely manner before I realized that I was deceived.  I am very grateful 

to the SEC staff! Without your help and without the supervision of American laws, we, 

the deceived, would have no protection! In that case, our economic losses would be 

immeasurable, and it would even affect our courage in our future life.  

Also thank you for sympathizing with our victims and actively arranging refunds for us. It 

is also very fair to consider excluding those accomplices who helped Miles Kowk defraud 

money from the refund list.  

Although I can't meet you in person and give you a warm hug, but at least I hope I could 

let you know how grateful I am to you through this letter! 

Looking forward to getting the first refund soon!  

God bless you! 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

WEI LI (ANNA) 

Feb 21st, 2022 



My Comments on 3-20537 Proposed Distribution Plan: 

1. Hope the first refund amount is 80%-90% of the total; 

2. Hopefully the first refund waiting period can be shortened to no more than 

October 2022; 

3. Those who have been refunded through VOG before will be excluded this time; 

4. If you have remitted money through a third party, or your remittance account 

has been cancelled, you must provide valid evidence before you can get a refund; 

5. The time for the second refund is no longer than half a year from the first refund; 

6. Refunds returned in the same way as the account at the time of remittance 

should be processed first; 

7. Investors who yelled at the SEC and interfered with the SEC's business shouldn't 

have their refunds approved; 

8. Account holders and company owners who work for Miles Kowk (Ho Wan Kowk) , 

or open bank accounts for Kowk to collect money, should be disqualified for 

refunds; 

9. All who worked at the so-called ‘Himalayan embassy’ for Kowk should be 

disqualified for refund; 

10. All so-called ‘Himalayan farm’ managers across the globe should be disqualified 

for refunds 

11. In view of the heavy economic losses of the remitter, hope there are some 

financial compensation losses can be considered within a reasonable range. 

P.S.: There always a mistake when I put my phone number in, so I have to use the example one 

to proceed. My phone number is . 
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